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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

March 4, 1988

MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Jr.
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON THE STATUS
OF NEAR TERM OPERATING LICENSES (NTOLS),
10:00 A.M., WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 1988,
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, D.C. OFFICE
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the staff, the Atomic Safety and
Licensing Board Panel and the Atomic Safety and Licensing
Appeal Panel on the status of the following plant licensing
applications:

- Shoreham
- Seabrook-1
- South Texas-1
- Braidwood-2 - Comanche Peak

The staff committed to provide the Commission with the
projected response date by the Long Island Lighting Company to
staff questions on potential upgrading of the containment
building to accommodate filtered venting.
(EDO) (SECY Suspense: 3/11/88)

cc: Chairman Zech
Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Bernthal
Commissioner Carr
Commissioner Rogers
OGC (H Street)
GPA
PDR - Advance
DCS - 016 Phillips
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